
Big Bend Chapters of DKG Initiation 

Tallahassee, FL. 

 November 5, 2016,  11 a.m. – 1 p.m.  

Elks Club on Magnolia Ave. 

 

Alpha Kappa Report 

 

 
Members attending from Alpha Kappa Chapter:  Jacque Clemens,  Myra Davis, Candice 
Gautney, Delores Hudson, Melanie Hester,  Dawn James,  Connie Lewis, Taita Scott, 
Susan Vinson, Jean Williams, Rhonda Work, Gale Workman.  
  
AK Initiates attending:  Nikki Abels, Kimberly Baxley, Patricia Casey, Monica Hayes, Felecia 
Jackson, Gia Kenon, Janine Schwall. 
 
The meeting was well attended with 50 participants from the 5 chapters. 
 
Dr. Nancy Henning, Mu State 2nd Vice President of Iota Chapter conducted the meeting. 
There were initiates from 4 of the 5 chapters inducted into their respective chapters during the 
ceremony.  Presidents from each chapter participated. 
 
Donna Heald, our District I Director, was the guest speaker and gave a rousing talk on the 4 A’s 
of being a member of DKG:  Accept, Appreciate, Affirm, Activate. 
 
Lunch was served catered by the Elks Club.  The meal was delightful, a nice variety of foods to 
suit all tastes. 
 
The raffle was conducted by Sandy Byers of Gamma Eta.  Each winner received a gift card.  The 
raffle made $183.00 to be split between the Woodbery Scholarship Fund and the Grant-in-Aid. 
 
The following announcements were made: 

1.  Beta Phi invited members of all chapters to a special presentation on an international 
children’s art project designed to promote peace.  Hartsfield Elementary is 
participating and the presentation will be at the school on December 15 at 1:00 p.m.   

2. Beta Phi also invited all chapter members to a luncheon in March, 2017 at FSU’s 
University Club.  There will be a special speaker – more details to come. 

3. Alpha Lambda invited all members to a Young Actors Theater presentation of 
“Shrek” on Thursday, November 17th at 7:30 pm.   Tickets are $18 and include 
private balcony, refreshments, and door prizes.  Contact Diane Driggers at 
diane.driggers@wcsb.us for tickets. 

4. To thank the Elks Club for space and lunch, attendees were encouraged to donate to 
the Elks Club’s summer camp program for children by dropping some money into the 
wishing well as they left. 

 
The sisters sang the DKG song and were adjourned. 


